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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Flatelinc@aol.com 

Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: FPSC Docket Number: I10306 

Attachments: 11-12-12 Request for Docket extension to reply.pdf 

Monday, December 12,2011 3:42 PM 

Please see attached ... 

Regards, 
Abby Matari 
FI ATEL . _. . . _ _  
2300 Pam Beam LaKeS Bkd 
Eaecuove Cenler Soire 700 
ryes1 Palm Beach FL 33409 
E AMaIanDFlare! corn 
P561.688-2525~ 102 
F 561-688-7334 
W ww.Flalel.com 
W w. StateLlfe1ine.corn 

This message contains information from FLATEL which may be conldential and privileged. If you are not an intended recipient, 
please refrain from any disclosure, copying, distribution or use ofthis information and note that such adions are prohibited. If 
you have received this transmission in error, please notily by email fiMatari@Fiatel.com 
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Florida Telephone Co. Abby Matari 
Telephone USA 
2300 Palm Beach Lakes Blvd 

P. 561-688-2525 Ext IO2 
F. 561-688-1334 

Executive Center, Suite 100 
West Palm Beach, FL 33409 

E. Amatari@Flatel.com 
W. www.Flatel.com 

December 12,201 1 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No.: 110306TP: Request for emergency relief and 
Complaint of FLATEL, Inc. against BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a ATBIT Florida 

Dear Ms. Cole, 

Please accept my request for a 30 day extension to address the Commission on the latest 
AT&T response relating to the above referenced Docket. 

Mr. Abby Matari 
CEO 1 Corporate Development 


